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Website Audit

I am currently undertaking an audit of our website in an effort to clean it up and make it
more navigable for users. So far, this has involved extensive work on the Board of
Education section of the dropdown menu.

The updates/upgrades made include making all board meeting material more accessible, a
new board members page complete with headshots, updated meeting schedule page, and
public hearings page.

For those who are trying to find the board meeting agenda, packet, summary, and minutes
all of them are now under a single section labeled as “Board Meeting Materials.”

This work is still ongoing and will take an extensive amount of time
to improve and accomplish. However, as it’s done it will make 
our website more user friendly and allow or families easier
access to the important information that they’re looking for.

https://www.rochester3a.net/page/board-members
https://www.rochester3a.net/page/board-meeting-schedule
https://www.rochester3a.net/page/public-hearings
https://www.rochester3a.net/page/board-meeting-materials


Website Audit



New signage is now in place for both EC-1, 2-3 campuses. It is also now in place for the
warehouse and is a great asset to those visiting our campuses and/or making deliveries. A
thank you to Ace Signs for working with us to enhance our schools.

Improving our
school image
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